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Wednesday 29th June

Dear Parents & Carers,

Year 2 will be visiting the Camden Learning Centre as part of their learning
in computing on Monday 4th July.

The session will be led by computing experts from the CLC - children will be
making animations and using post-production software to add sound and effects
to their films.

We will be walking to the CLC, leaving shortly after the register in the morning and
returning to school at around 2.30pm.

Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for walking. They will also
need to bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. Please ensure the packed
lunch does not contain nuts or glass bottles.

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Best wishes,

Joanna Rose & Jemma Bourn
Year 2 Team

Head Teacher: Phil Allman
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